
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  
 
15 November 2019  
 
To: ecadmin@icann.org, secretary@icann.org, ec@nro.net, secretariat@nro.net  
 
 
RE: ASO Representative to the ICANN Empowered Community Administration  
 
Dear All, 
  
In accordance with the ASO Procedures for ICANN Empowered Community Powers, the NRO Executive 
Council has appointed John Curran, NRO Secretary, as the ASO representative to the Empowered 
Community Administration for the remainder of 2019 and through 31 December 2020.  
  
On behalf of the ASO, 
Oscar Robles 
NRO EC Chair 

 


